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Principles and Practice of Ground Improvement Nov 15 2021 Gain a stronger foundation
with optimal ground improvement Before you break ground on a new structure, you need
to analyze the structure of the ground. Expert analysis and optimization of the geomaterials on your site can mean the difference between a lasting structure and a
school in a sinkhole. Sometimes problematic geology is expected because of the
location, but other times it's only unearthed once construction has begun. You need
to be able to quickly adapt your project plan to include an improvement to
unfavorable ground before the project can safely continue. Principles and Practice
of Ground Improvement is the only comprehensive, up-to-date compendium of solutions
to this critical aspect of civil engineering. Dr. Jie Han, registered Professional
Engineer and preeminent voice in geotechnical engineering, is the ultimate guide to
the methods and best practices of ground improvement. Han walks you through various
ground improvement solutions and provides theoretical and practical advice for
determining which technique fits each situation. Follow examples to find solutions
to complex problems Complete homework problems to tackle issues that present

themselves in the field Study design procedures for each technique to simplify field
implementation Brush up on modern ground improvement technologies to keep abreast of
all available options Principles and Practice of Ground Improvement can be used as a
textbook, and includes Powerpoint slides for instructors. It's also a handy field
reference for contractors and installers who actually implement plans. There are
many ground improvement solutions out there, but there is no single right answer to
every situation. Principles and Practice of Ground Improvement will give you the
information you need to analyze the problem, then design and implement the best
possible solution.
The Cumulative Book Index Aug 24 2022 A world list of books in the English
language.
Whitaker's Cumulative Book List Dec 16 2021
AI in Pharmaceutical Companies Sep 25 2022 Die konkrete Umsetzung von KIBestrebungen ist insbesondere für etablierte Unternehmen herausfordernd. In dieser
Arbeit werden dazu wesentliche Anforderungen aus Theorie und Praxis ganzheitlich
analysiert und Lösungen diskutiert. Dabei fließen Erkenntnisse aus durchgeführten
Fallstudien und Experteninterviews aus der pharmazeutischen Industrie mit ein. Diese
Arbeit trägt dazu bei, bisherige Forschung darin zu unterstützen, wie effiziente,
(ethisch) verantwortungsvolle und humanzentrierte KI-Lösungen in das Geschäftsmodell
von wissenschaftlich orientierten Bereichen (wie Medical Affairs) eingebunden werden
können. In diesem Kontext werden die Rollen von Management und interdisziplinären
Fachkräften aufgezeigt sowie die Entwicklung einer KI-Rahmenstruktur vorgeschlagen.
The Publishers' Trade List Annual Aug 12 2021
Concrete Pavement Design, Construction, and Performance, Second Edition May 21 2022
This second edition of Concrete Pavement Design, Construction, and Performance
provides a solid foundation for pavement engineers seeking relevant and applicable
design and construction instruction. It relies on general principles instead of
specific ones, and incorporates illustrative case studies and prime design examples
to highlight the material. It presents a thorough understanding of materials
selection, mixture proportioning, design and detailing, drainage, construction
techniques, and pavement performance. It also offers insight into the theoretical
framework underlying commonly used design procedures as well as the limits of the
applicability of the procedures. All chapters have been updated to reflect recent
developments, including some alternative and emerging design technologies that
improve sustainability. What’s New in the Second Edition: The second edition of this
book contains a new chapter on sustainability, and coverage of mechanistic-empirical
design and pervious concrete pavements. RCC pavements are now given a new chapter.
The text also expands the industrial pavement design chapter. Outlines alternatives
for concrete pavement solutions Identifies desired performance and behavior
parameters Establishes appropriate materials and desired concrete proportions
Presents steps for translating the design into a durable facility The book
highlights significant innovations such as one is two-lift concrete pavements,
precast concrete pavement systems, RCC pavement, interlocking concrete pavers, thin
concrete pavement design, and pervious concrete. This text also addresses pavement
management, maintenance, rehabilitation, and overlays.
ACI Manual of Concrete Practice Jun 22 2022
Concrete Permeability and Durability Performance Mar 07 2021 Durability and service
life design of concrete constructions have considerable socio-economic and
environmental consequences, in which the permeability of concrete to aggressive
intruders plays a vital role. Concrete Permeability and Durability Performance
provides deep insight into the permeability of concrete, moving from theory to
practice, and presents over 20 real cases, such as Tokyo’s Museum of Western Art,
Port of Miami Tunnel and Hong Kong-Zhuhai-Macao sea-link, including field tests in
the Antarctic and Atacama Desert. It stresses the importance of site testing for a
realistic durability assessment and details the "Torrent Method" for non-destructive

measurement of air-permeability. It also delivers answers for some vexing questions:
Should the coefficient of permeability be expressed in m2 or m/s? How to get a
"mean" pore radius of concrete from gas-permeability tests? Why should permeability
preferably be measured on site? How can service life of reinforced concrete
structures be predicted by site testing of gas-permeability and cover thickness?
Practitioners will find stimulating examples on how to predict the coming service
life of new structures and the remaining life of existing structures, based on site
testing of air-permeability and cover thickness. Researchers will value theoretical
principles, testing methods, as well as how test results reflect the influence of
concrete mix composition and processing.
Fracture mechanics of concrete: Structural application and numerical calculation
May 09 2021 Concrete has traditionally been known as a material used widely in the
construction of roads, bridges and buildings. Since cost effectiveness has always
been one of the more important aspects of design, concrete, when reinforced and/or
prestressed, is finding more use in other areas of application such as floating
marine structures, storage tanks, nuclear vessel containments and a host of other
structures. Because of the demand for concrete to operate under different loading
and environmen tal conditions, increasing attention has been paid to study concrete
specimens and structure behavior. A subject of major concern is how the localized
segregation of the constituents in concrete would affect its global behavior. The
degree of nonhomogeneity due to material property and damage. by yielding and/or
cracking depends on the size scale and loading rate under consideration. Segregation
or clustering of aggregates at the macroscopic level will affect specimen behavior
to a larger degree than it would to a large structure such as a dam. Hence, a
knowledge of concrete behavior over a wide range of scale is desired. The parameters
governing micro-and macro-cracking and the techniques for evaluating and observing
the damage in concrete need to be better understood. This volume is intended to be
an attempt in this direction. The application of Linear Elastic Fracture Mechanics
to concrete is discussed in several of the chapters.
Curing Concrete Oct 02 2020 Curing is one of those activities that every civil
engineer and construction worker has heard of, but in reality does not worry about
much. In practice, curing is often low on the list of priorities on the construction
site, particularly when budgets and timelines are under pressure. Yet the increasing
demands being placed on concrete mixtures also mean that they are less forgiving
than in the past. Therefore, any activity that will help improve hydration and so
performance, while reducing the risk of cracking, is becoming more important. Curing
Concrete explains exactly why curing is so important and shows you how to best do
it. The book covers: The fundamentals behind hydration How curing affects the
properties of concrete, improving its long-term performance What curing technologies
and techniques you can use for different applications How to effectively specify,
provide, and measure curing in a project The author also gives numerous examples of
how curing—or a lack of it—has affected concrete performance in real-world
situations. These include examples from hot and cold climates, as well as examples
related to high-performance concrete, performance parameters, and specifications and
testing. Written for construction professionals who want to ensure the quality and
longevity of their concrete structures, this book demonstrates that curing is well
worth the effort and cost.
Lea's Chemistry of Cement and Concrete Jan 05 2021 Lea's Chemistry of Cement and
Concrete, Fifth Edition, examines the suitability and durability of different types
of cements and concretes, their manufacturing techniques and the role that
aggregates and additives play in achieving concrete's full potential of delivering a
high-quality, long-lasting, competitive and sustainable product. Provides a 60%
revision over the fourth edition last published in 2004 Includes updated chapters
that represent the latest technological advances in the industry, including, but not
exclusive to the production of low-energy cements, cement admixtures and concrete

aggregates Presents expanded coverage of the suitability and durability of materials
aggregates and additives
Concrete Oct 26 2022 This book presents a unified view of concrete behavior in
light of a body of chemical and physical principles. It provides the most up-to-date
information available on new concrete materials. The most up-to-date information on
new concrete materials. SI units used as primary system, keeping readers current to
the unit system being adopted in the United States. Latest ASTM specifications are
included. Exercises at the end of each chapter. An excellent resource for
professionals in this industry.
Corrosion of Steel in Concrete Structures Jul 31 2020 Corrosion of reinforcing
steel is now recognized as the major cause of degradation of concrete structures in
many parts of the world. Despite this, infrastructure expenditure is being
unreasonably decreased by sequestration and the incredible shrinking discretionary
budget. All components of our infrastructure including highways, airports, water
supply, waste treatment, energy supply, and power generation require significant
investment and are subjected to degradation by corrosion, which significantly
reduces the service life, reliability, functionality of structures and equipment,
and safety. Corrosion of Steel in Concrete Structures provides a comprehensive
review of the subject, in addition to recent advances in research and technological
developments, from reinforcing materials to measurement techniques and modelling.
This book contains not only all the important aspects in the field of corrosion of
steel reinforced concrete but also discusses new topics and future trends. Part One
of the book tackles theoretical concepts of corrosion of steel in concrete
structures. The second part moves on to analyse the variety of reinforcing materials
and concrete, including stainless steel and galvanized steel. Part Three covers
measurements and evaluations, such as electrochemical techniques and acoustic
emission. Part Four reviews protection and maintenance methods, whilst the final
section analyses modelling, latest developments and future trends in the field. The
book is essential reading for researchers, practitioners and engineers who are
involved in materials characterisation and corrosion of steel in concrete
structures. Provides comprehensive coverage on a broad range of topics related to
the corrosion of steel bars in concrete Discusses the latest measuring methods and
advanced modeling techniques Reviews the range of reinforcing materials and types of
concrete
The Deleterious Chemical Effects of Concentrated Deicing Solutions on Portland
Cement Concrete Apr 20 2022 This research project investigated the effects of
concentrated brines of magnesium chloride, calcium chloride, sodium chloride, and
calcium magnesium acetate on portland cement concrete.
Specifications for Structural Concrete, ACI 301-05, with Selected ACI References
Sep 13 2021
Cement Production Technology Jan 25 2020 The book is an outcome of the author’s
active professional involvement in research, manufacture and consultancy in the
field of cement chemistry and process engineering. This multidisciplinary title on
cement production technology covers the entire process spectrum of cement
production, starting from extraction and winning of natural raw materials to the
finished products including the environmental impacts and research trends. The book
has an overtone of practice supported by the back-up principles.
Pavement Design and Materials Oct 14 2021 A comprehensive, state-of-the-art guide
to pavement design and materials With innovations ranging from the advent of
SuperpaveTM, the data generated by the Long Term Pavement Performance (LTPP)
project, to the recent release of the Mechanistic-Empirical pavement design guide
developed under NCHRP Study 1-37A, the field of pavement engineering is experiencing
significant development. Pavement Design and Materials is a practical reference for
both students and practicing engineers that explores all the aspects of pavement
engineering, including materials, analysis, design, evaluation, and economic

analysis. Historically, numerous techniques have been applied by a multitude of
jurisdictions dealing with roadway pavements. This book focuses on the bestestablished, currently applicable techniques available. Pavement Design and
Materials offers complete coverage of: The characterization of traffic input The
characterization of pavement bases/subgrades and aggregates Asphalt binder and
asphalt concrete characterization Portland cement and concrete characterization
Analysis of flexible and rigid pavements Pavement evaluation Environmental effects
on pavements The design of flexible and rigid pavements Pavement rehabilitation
Economic analysis of alternative pavement designs The coverage is accompanied by
suggestions for software for implementing various analytical techniques described in
these chapters. These tools are easily accessible through the book’s companion Web
site, which is constantly updated to ensure that the reader finds the most up-todate software available.
Fundamentals of Structural Stability Oct 22 2019 An understanable introduction to
the theory of structural stability, useful for a wide variety of engineering
disciplines, including mechanical, civil and aerospace.
Effective and Safe Waste Management Apr 08 2021 Effective and safe waste management
is dependent on the collaborative interaction of engineers, computer modeling
specialists, toxicologists, risk assessment experts, soil scientists, biologists,
geologists, chemists and professionals in many other disciplines. To meet the needs
of this diverse group, this book covers effective and safe waste management topics
in a holistic sense, including air monitoring as well as soil and water monitoring,
site-specific evaluation and monitoring as well as generic management, and
scientific and regulatory compliance issues as well as public interactions. It is an
essential reference for all professionals involved in waste management, monitoring,
and risk analysis.
Innovation in Cements for Sustainability Mar 19 2022
Concrete Solutions 2014 Jul 23 2022 The Concrete Solutions series of International
Conferences on Concrete Repair began in 2003 with a conference held in St. Malo,
France in association with INSA Rennes. Subsequent conferences have seen us
partnering with the University of Padua in 2009 and with TU Dresden in 2011. This
conference is being held for the first time in the UK, in associ
Integrated Materials and Construction Practices for Concrete Pavement Feb 18 2022
Manual of integrated material and construction practices for concrete pavements.
Applied Mechanics Reviews Jan 17 2022
Concrete Technology Jun 29 2020 The success of any concrete structure depends on
the designer's sound knowledge of concrete and its behaviour under load, under
temperature and humidity changes, and under exposure to the relevant environment and
industrial conditions. This book gives students a thorough understanding of all
aspects of concrete technology from first principles. It covers concrete
ingredients, properties and behaviour in the finished structure with reference to
national standards and recognised testing methods used in Britain, the European
Union and the United States. Examples and problems are given throughout to emphasise
the important aspects of each chapter. An excellent coursebook for all students of
Civil Engineering, Structural Engineering and Building at degree or diploma level,
Concrete Technology will also be a valuable reference book for practising engineers
in the field.
Handbook on Nondestructive Testing of Concrete Dec 24 2019 Civil engineers will
value this resource that examines the tools and techniques used to estimate the inplace strength on concrete, permeation properties that relate to potential
durability, and the methods used to assess the internal condition of concrete and
the corrosion activity of steel reinforcement.
Water Transport in Brick, Stone and Concrete Nov 03 2020 This book provides a
unified description of transport processes involving saturated and unsaturated flow
in inorganic building materials and structures. It emphasizes fundamental physics

and materials science, mathematical description, and experimental measurement as a
basis for engineering design and construction practice. Water Transport in Brick,
Stone and Concrete brings together in a unified manner current information and
guidance on a complex subject. Durability of much of the built infrastructure
depends on how water reacts with the construction material concerned, yet the
underlying science of deterioration processes is not yet well understood. This book,
by the two leading researchers in the field, will provide a central point of
reference for the future. The second edition includes many references to new
publications and gives new analyses of important topics in water transport, notably
on the evaporation-driven moisture dynamics of built structures.
Developments in the Formulation and Reinforcement of Concrete Sep 01 2020
Developments in the Formulation and Reinforcement of Concrete, Second Edition,
presents the latest developments on topics covered in the first edition. In
addition, it includes new chapters on supplementary cementitious materials, mass
concrete, the sustainably of concrete, service life prediction, limestone cements,
the corrosion of steel in concrete, alkali-aggregate reactions, and concrete as a
multiscale material. The book's chapters introduce the reader to some of the most
important issues facing today's concrete industry. With its distinguished editor and
international team of contributors, users will find this to be a must-have reference
for civil and structural engineers. Summarizes a wealth of recent research on
structural concrete, including material microstructure, concrete types, and
variation and construction techniques Emphasizes concrete mixture design and
applications in civil and structural engineering Reviews modern concrete materials
and novel construction systems, such as the precast industry and structures
requiring high-performance concrete
Advanced Concrete Technology Jun 17 2019 Over the past two decades concrete has
enjoyed a renewed level of research and testing, resulting in the development of
many new types of concrete. Through the use of various additives, production
techniques and chemical processes, there is now a great degree of control over the
properties of specific concretes for a wide range of applications. New theories,
models and testing techniques have also been developed to push the envelope of
concrete as a building material. There is no current textbook which brings all of
these advancements together in a single volume. This book aims to bridge the gap
between the traditional concrete technologies and the emerging state-of-the-art
technologies which are gaining wider use.
The Bookseller Jul 11 2021
Oil Shale Jun 10 2021
The DBT? Solution for Emotional Eating Aug 20 2019 "Grounded in dialectical
behavior therapy (DBT), this ... book offers a powerful pathway to change. Drs.
Debra L. Safer, Sarah Adler, and Philip C. Masson have translated their proven
treatment into an empathic self-help guide that focuses on the psychological
triggers of bingeing and other types of 'stress eating.' Readers learn how to stop
using food to soothe emotional pain and gain concrete skills for coping in a new and
healthier way ... [featuring] pointers for building and practicing each DBT skill,
mindfulness exercises, and downloadable practical tools that help readers tailor the
program to their own needs"-Fibre Reinforced Cementitious Composites, Second Edition Nov 22 2019 Advanced
cementitious composites can be designed to have outstanding combinations of strength
(five to ten times that of conventional concrete) and energy absorption capacity (up
to 1000 times that of plain concrete). This second edition brings together in one
volume the latest research developments in this rapidly expanding area. The book is
split into two parts. The first part is concerned with the mechanics of fibre
reinforced brittle matrices and the implications for cementitious systems. In the
second part the authors describe the various types of fibre-cement composites,
discussing production processes, mechanical and physical properties, durability and

applications. Two new chapters have been added, covering fibre specification and
structural applications. Fibre Reinforced Cementitious Composites will be of great
interest to practitioners involved in modern concrete technology and will also be of
use to academics, researchers and graduate students.
Ecocities Now Dec 04 2020 This book presents a selection of the best papers
submitted to the International Ecocity World Summit held in Vancouver, October 7-11,
2019. The objective is to accelerate knowledge dissemination about the development
of ecocities through attention to what constitutes an ecocity, what cities around
the world are doing, what Vancouver as an emerging ecocity is doing, and how
education can play a role in preparing the next generation of ecocity practitioners.
The book uses the Summit’s overarching theme and sub-themes as an organizing
framework and aligns with the International Ecocity Standards that serve as a
diagnostic tool to help cities assess their progress on the path to becoming
ecocities. The Ecocity Standards are also proving useful to communities in
developing locally relevant pathways to achieving the UN Sustainable Development
Goals. The book is presented in four parts that align with the Summit overarching
theme of i) building a bridge to socially just and ecologically sustainable cities,
supported by sub-themes of ii) climate action, iii) circular economy, and iv)
informal solutions for sustainable development. Chapters comprising each part in the
book are introduced by a brief precis that orients the reader to the relevant
Ecocity Standards that are being addressed and other important contextual
considerations that open the potential application of the chapters to an
international audience. Arguments presented in the selected papers provide an
orientation to the importance of engaging people, where they live, in ecocity
transformations as well as emerging opportunities for affordable and accessible
technologies that help cities build capacity for implementation of ecocity
initiatives.
Research Anthology on Physical and Intellectual Disabilities in an Inclusive
Society Sep 20 2019 Discussions surrounding inclusivity have grown exponentially in
recent years. In today’s world where diversity, equity, and inclusion are the hot
topics in all aspects of society, it is more important than ever to define what it
means to be an inclusive society, as well as challenges and potential growth. Those
with physical and intellectual disabilities, including vision and hearing
impairment, Down syndrome, locomotor disability, and more continue to face
challenges of accessibility in their daily lives, especially when facing an
increasingly digitalized society. It is crucial that research is brought up to date
on the latest assistive technologies, educational practices, work assistance, and
online support that can be provided to those classified with a disability. The
Research Anthology on Physical and Intellectual Disabilities in an Inclusive Society
provides a comprehensive guide of a range of topics relating to myriad aspects,
difficulties, and opportunities of becoming a more inclusive society toward those
with physical or intellectual disabilities. Covering everything from disabilities in
education, sports, marriages, and more, it is essential for psychologists,
psychiatrists, pediatricians, psychiatric nurses, clinicians, special education
teachers, social workers, hospital administrators, mental health specialists,
managers, academicians, rehabilitation centers, researchers, and students who wish
to learn more about what it means to be an inclusive society and best practices in
order to get there.
The Summary of Engineering Research Jul 19 2019
Aggregates in Concrete Mar 27 2020 Bringing together in one volume the latest
research and information, this book provides a detailed guide to the selection and
use of aggregates in concrete. After an introduction defining the purpose and role
of aggregates in concrete, the authors present an overview of aggregate sources and
production techniques, followed by a detailed study of their physical, mechanical
and chemical properties. This knowledge is then applied to the use of aggregates in

both plastic and hardened concretes, and in the overall mix design. Special
aggregates and their applications are discussed in detail, as are the current main
specifications, standards and tests.
Performance-Based Specifications and Control of Concrete Durability May 29 2020
This work gives an overview of significant research from recent years concerning
performance-based design and quality control for concrete durability and its
implementation. In engineering practice, performance approaches are often still used
in combination with prescriptive requirements. This is largely because, for most
durability test methods, sufficient practical experience still has to be gained
before engineers and owners are prepared to fully rely on them. This book, compiled
by RILEM TC 230-PSC, is intended to assist efforts to successfully build the
foundation for the full implementation of performance-based approaches through the
exchange of relevant knowledge and experience between researchers and practitioners
worldwide.
Multi-Storey Precast Concrete Framed Structures Feb 24 2020 Precast reinforced and
prestressed concrete frames provide ahigh strength, stable, durable and robust
solution for anymulti-storey structure, and are widely regarded as a high
quality,economic and architecturally versatile technology for theconstruction of
multi-storey buildings. The resulting buildingssatisfy a wide range of commercial
and industrial needs. Precastconcrete buildings behave in a different way to those
where theconcrete is cast in-situ, with the components subject to differentforces
and movements. These factors are explored in detail in thesecond edition of MultiStorey Precast Concrete FramedStructures, providing a detailed understanding of
theprocedures involved in precast structural design. This new editionhas been fully
updated to reflect recent developments, and includesmany structural calculations
based on EUROCODE standards. These areshown in parallel with similar calculations
based on BritishStandards to ensure the designer is fully aware of the
differencesrequired in designing to EUROCODE standards. Civil and structural
engineers as well as final year undergraduateand postgraduate students of civil and
structural engineering willall find this book to be thorough overview of this
importantconstruction technology.
Sustainability of Concrete Apr 27 2020 Production of Portland cement is responsible
for about seven percent of the world’s greenhouse gas emissions. The pressure to
make the production of concrete more sustainable, or "greener", is considerable and
increasing. This requires a wholesale shift in processes, materials and methods in
the concrete industry. Pure Portland cement will need to be replaced by more complex
binary, tertiary or even quaternary binders, including other types of cementitious
materials. We can expect an increasing use of high performance concrete, primarily
because of its high sustainability and durability. Much more attention will have to
be paid to the proper curing of the concrete if we want to improve its life
expectancy. Presenting the latest advances in the science of concrete this book
focuses particularly on sustainability, durability, and economy. It explores the
potential for increased sustainability in concrete from the initial mixing right
through to its behaviour in complex structures exposed to different types of loads
and aggressive environments.
Cement-based Composites: Materials, Mechanical Properties and Performance Feb 06
2021 This book considers the properties and behaviour of cement-based materials from
the point of view of composite science and technology. It deals particularly with
newer forms of cement-based materials and also with a composite approach to
conventional materials and their special properties. Emphasis is put on nonconventional reinforcement and desig
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